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New Prospect Elementary 
Media Center Birthday Book

Dedication Program
Dear Parents,

At New Prospect, the Media Center offers the Birthday Book Club as a way for parents to make a lasting contribution to our Media Center. This voluntary program allows you to donate funds to purchase a book for the Media Center in honor of your child.  Students are given the opportunity to select a book from an assortment of age-appropriate, current fiction and nonfiction books that support our curriculum.  Your child’s book selection is an important addition to our Media Center that will be enjoyed by many students for years.


The cost to purchase any book is $15. When you participate in the program, your child will receive a commemorative picture of him or her holding the book.  A dedication book plate will be placed inside the front cover of the book, showing your child’s name and the date of your gift. When your child has finished reading the book, it is returned to the Media Center, and becomes part of our permanent collection.  

If you wish to participate in the Birthday Book Club, please complete this form, and return it to the Media Center.  Please enclose a check for $15; you may write one check for multiple children. You may send in payment any time before Jan. 31, 2018.
TO PURCHASE A BOOK PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM BELOW
Send in a $15.00 check. Make checks payable to New Prospect Elementary School
and return the bottom portion of this page to the Media Center. Thank You!
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Birthday Book Club

Name___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Grade____________________________________        Homeroom Teacher___________________________________________

Birthday_________________________________  

For further questions, please contact the Media Center or email me at bercher@fultonschools.org
